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January 9, 2010  ………For immediate release

CHIALDIKAS PLANS WATER CONSERVATION INCENTIVES FOR MWRD


Lemont’s Paul Chialdikas, who will be on the ballot in February as candidate for commissioner for MWRD (Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago), has announced some of his plans for conserving water and bringing service-oriented jobs back into the marketplace.

“I was watching a documentary with my kids”, said Chialdikas, “when it struck me that every day in the USA we use 4.8 billion gallons of water to flush our toilets! In Cook County and the greater Chicago area alone, there are more than 1 million old 3-gallon toilet bowl tanks in use. If they were converted to 1.5-gallon tanks, we would save 50% of the water every time we flushed our toilet.

My plan, if elected to the MWRD board”, continued Chialdikas,  “would be to introduce a rebate incentive program for home and business owners to convert to newer technology, thereby not only conserving water but also reducing water and waste bills for all users. In addition, jobs would be created and retained in the plumbing, manufacturing and retail sectors due to the replacement program.”

For more information about Paul Chialdikas and his plans for MWRD, visit www.paulchialdikas.com or contact Paul at 630-243-6771.

